
 

 

 

Greetings! 

Abraham’s Children Montessori, Inc. (ACMI) will implement a distance learning program for as long as it 

takes until it is completely safe for students to physically go back to school. 

What are our platforms? 

Following are our online platforms for our distance learning: 

 

 

Our website  Zoom Meeting                  Classemoodle 

Our means of communication: Classemo, Facebook Page, FB Messenger, Email, Our School Landlines, 

and Text Messages. 

We will be sending out LEARNING PACKETS with Teacher-made supplemental materials, activity sheets, 

learning guides. 

 

What are the requirements on distance learning? 

Your child will need any of the following devices: a laptop, desktop computer, smartphone or a tablet. A 

webcam and headset are going to be very useful. Of course a stable internet connection is a must to 

maximize your child's learning. 

 

When will our classes start? 

Classes will start on August 24, 2020 and will end on April 30, 2021 

 

What ARE our class time PER LEVEL for our distance learning? 

 Your child’s teacher will be sending your child’s weekly schedule.  You will be informed as to 

when and what time your child is supposed to attend lesson presentations. 

 

What are the responsibilities of the Parents? 

1. Putting the child in a study mode; 

2. Setting up the room, the gadget, i.e. computer, laptop, and audio system; 

3. Accessing the online platform; 

4. Preparation of materials; 

5. Assist the child on offline activities as required, e.g. learning packet materials, projects, etc… 

 

Will uniforms be used? 

 

If we switch to Face-to-Face learning the use of school uniforms will depend on how many months are 

left in the school year. 

 

 If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

 

Thank you and please stay safe! 

ABRAHAM’S CHILDREN MONTESSORI INC. 
“Give your child the best beginning” 

https://zoom.us/
https://portal.classemo.com/login
http://cebumontessori.com/

